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PRIOR YEAR FINDING - 2017 
 
During the prior year’s audit, we noted that there were no year-end adjustments for receivables and 
payables outstanding at December 31, 2017, along with other adjustments for prepaid expenses, 
depreciation and accruals.  We communicated the nature of the adjusting journal entries and our 
observation as to why they were not completed.  We do not see this as a significant deficiency or 
material weakness, but, believe it deserved the attention of Management and Governance.  We would 
like to inform you that this prior year finding was corrected for the current year's audit. 
 
This communication is intended solely for the information and use of management, the governing board 
and others within the Agency, and is not intended to be and should not be used by anyone other than 
these specified parties. 
 

Very truly yours, 

 

March 6, 2019 


